Dear Hill School Parents,

In light of our first day of remote learning for our students, I would like to express my gratitude to our fantastic faculty for their perseverance and dedication throughout this challenging time. Thank you also to you, our Hill School families, for supporting your students as they begin the remote learning experience.

As a reminder, refer to our new remote learning webpage at www.hillschool.org/remote-learning where you will find an abundance of information, including pertinent communications from me and other school administrators, as well as resources and videos to help your student not only with academic instruction but with health and wellness. Updates will be posted periodically to this webpage.

Also, please be aware that the remote learning schedule is a work in progress and will be reviewed following the first few days of instruction. Faculty will provide feedback to the academic leaders who will be working on a compressed schedule to be e-mailed Wednesday evening. A new schedule will be set in place this Thursday, March 26. Know that administrators, academic leaders, and faculty are all here to support you and our students.

Finally, remember that Hill School is home to a community that supports one another, especially in a time of challenge. If you or your child has any questions, feel free to email your child's classroom teacher or advisor directly. Stay well!

Sincerely,

Roxann Breyer

Johann Brey

Head of School